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A report by Andy Sykes, Felix Editor 
 

Felix's production 
The last issue of term has been printed, and we are winding down for Christmas. 
 
Ongoing distribution issues 
I had originally thought that all distribution issues were sorted; however, it seems that the 
new publication day of Friday means that the postroom aren't getting copies out to Wye, 
Silwood and the medic campuses until Monday. I'll look at this again at the start of next 
term, because it's driving me absolutely nuts. 
 
The Felix office 
Completely finished and usable once more. I'd like to thank Eric Lai for his help in 
getting this sorted. 
 
Complaints 
We've been hit with a barrage of complaints over the recent debate on Islam. I've 
responded to each one personally, and that appears to have been satisfactory. I'd like to 
thank Stephen Brown, the Comment Editor, for keeping the debate under control and 
keeping a lot of angry people from destroying us. We've also had a number of 
compliments on the way Steve and I handled the situation, and our personal responses to 
the comment pieces and letters. 
 
Felix's barnight 
Thanks to everyone that came down, and thanks to those that helped organise it.  
 


